


 
 
action, or further opportunity to relay said implications to constituents with a formal action 
recommendation at a future meeting during the Spring Quarter (or even next year, if need). 
 
Though the following questions are meant to help guide feedback, constituents are absolutely 
free to comment on any aspect of the reorganization.  An anonymous online survey, similar to 
the one made available during the budget reduction conversations, is also available for those who 
wish to provide feedback through such mode: https://foothill.edu/president/updates.html  
 
For your reference, attached is the current organizational chart that reflects the reorganization as 
recommended last year and any additional changes to date. 


